From: kirsten potter <kpottermom@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 5:51 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

My wife, Kirsten, and | support HB 4029 and we urge its support by the Legislature.

Allowing the bridge over the Deschutes River where it is being proposed is wrong. Allowing it is giving in to the constant
"nibbling away" of special places by weakening or compromising their special protective statuses. A little "giving in" here
and a little more there and pretty quickly the special characteristics of the River are significantly diminished or even lost for
future generations.

Please get HB 4029 moving forward towards passing. Groups that want to "improve" our protected areas - by
diminishing them - must not be allowed to prevail.

thanks, Dave Potter, 3930 Rio Vista, Klamath Falls, OR 97603.



